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The new year is well under way, it's time for the first info-bulletin for 

2023. 

 

Vacancies for Directors and the Board of Commissioners 

 

There are currently three directors on the board, and that is two members 

too few.  We have vacancies for a treasurer and a secretary.  In addition, 

the Board of Commissioners could use a general, supporting member.  

Both the Board of Directors and the Board of Commissioners work for 

everyone who is a resident in our building and do important work for you 

and your buiding's environment.  Should the Board of Directors collapse 

due to the heavy work load or the loss of one of the three remaining 

members, we will be forced to outsource the work, which will 

unfortunately cost us all a considerable amount of money. Anyone 

interested in volunteering (with compensation) for the outstanding 

vacancies can contact the Board for more information. 

 

General Meeting for Members 

 

This meeting will be held on either 9 May or 16 May in the Schouw.  Plan 

these dates in your agenda. 

 

New email addresses 

 

Guus (Technical Services): td@vvebuikslotermeer.nl 

Direction: info@vvebuikslotermeer.nl 

Rental Affairs: verhuur@vvebuikslotermeer.nl 

 

Maintenance Planning for 2023 

 

-Cameras will be hung in all the buildings before summer.  Unfortunately, 

these are necessary for our security and the detection of disturbances and 

those people who are creating a dirty mess. 

-Also before the summer, the firm Ijbouw will renew the doors and frames 

on the roof.  This is necessary due to wood rot. 
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-The firm Compier is going to paint the doors and frames on the ground 

floor of the front side of the building and the window frames on the back 

side. 

 

Rental Affairs 

 

Questions and remarks concerning disturbances should be directed to 

verhuur@vvebuikslotermeer.nl.  First try solving the problem by 

contacting your building's Complex Commission.  They are your first point 

of contact. 
 

Neighborhood Board Nieuwendam Noord West 
 

These enthusiastic and involved citizens are energetically working for a 

healthy, clean and safe living environment.  Important issues include 

parking problems, the possible placement of windmills in our area, and 

the disturbance caused by the sound barriers on the highway being too 

low.  You are very welcome to join their meetings so you can voice your 

opinion on these important questions.  Here are the details of the next 

gathering: 
 

Buurtbeheeroverleg Nieuwendam-Noordwest, 

Huis van de Buurt, Dollardplein 2, 

Tuesday, 28 March 2023, starting at 19:30. 
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